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§ 1200.41 What types of technical as-
sistance are available? 

The types of technical assistance in-
clude: investment planning; account-
ing; selection of investment managers; 
monitoring of investments; asset man-
agement; or other assistance appro-
priate to support funds withdrawal. 

§ 1200.42 Who can provide technical 
assistance? 

A sample of competent providers in-
cludes any of the following entities 
with the appropriate skills and capa-
bilities: available DOI or OST staff; 
intertribal organizations; public agen-
cies; and contracted private invest-
ment firms. 

§ 1200.43 How can a tribe apply for 
technical assistance? 

(a) Tribes wishing technical assist-
ance may request it by sending us a 
letter along with a tribal resolution 
outlining the technical assistance re-
quired, tribal resources which may be 
applied to the need, and suggested pro-
vider, if known. The resolution must 
state clearly that the assistance is 
needed for developing, implementing, 
or managing an investment plan under 
the provisions of this authority. 

(b) Tribes requesting funds for tech-
nical assistance must send a completed 
SF–424, APPLICATION FOR FEDERAL 
ASSISTANCE, and SF–424A, BUDGET 
INFORMATION, along with a tribal 
resolution, detailing the assistance 
specifically requested, and the sug-
gested provider to our address in 
§ 1200.13. 

(c) We will make grants subject to 
funds availability. We will publish a 
notice in the FEDERAL REGISTER con-
cerning the availability of funding, 
deadlines for grants, the application 
process, and approval criteria. If fund-
ing is limited, grants will be awarded 
based on criteria that we feel will best 
meet the intent of the Act. We will 
consult with tribes in determining an-
nual criteria. Unsolicited grant re-
quests will not be accepted. 

§ 1200.44 What action will the Depart-
ment take on requests for technical 
assistance? 

We will respond in writing to all re-
quests for technical assistance and 
grants, advising of decision, avail-
ability of appropriate expertise and 
funding, and anticipated delivery of the 
service. 
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